

PETE PAULIKS DIRECTOR OF FINE ARTS BYRAM HILLS CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT PPAULIKS@BYRAMHILLS.ORG (914) 273-9200 x4501

April 2023

Dear Grade 5 Chorus Parents:

It is time to register your child for his/her music ensemble for the Middle School! All students who are currently members of the Grade 5 chorus will be automatically enrolled in the chorus program at HCC Middle School during grades 6-8.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Ms. Celestino, Wampus Chorus teacher, via email at dcelestino@byramhills.net. You can also contact me via e-mail at ppauliks@byramhills.net or by phone at 273-9200, ext. 4501.

Sincerely,

Pete Pauliks

Director of Fine Arts